
Dear Messers/Madams, 
 
Please register our strong disapproval of this proposed new legislation which unfortunately will 
result in even worse workplace relations. 
 
It should be noted that it is already very difficult at work not to offend someone with regard to just 
about anything. We already have sufficient regulations in place. 
 
What ever happened to free speech and the ability to speak one's mind? Are you saying that being a 
'straight shooter' is no longer allowed? 
 
The result of such poor legislation is that it will clog up the courts and be unnecessarily costly and 
will in fact take away from our existing rights. 
 
We respectfully ask that you abandon this poor attempt to help people respect each other's feelings 
and beliefs. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Menno & Marlene BOKMA 

 


